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Attendance Still Matters 

 

As school is closed to the 

vast majority of children, due 

to Covid, we will not be able to 

report weekly attendance 

figures, as we usually do. 

 

However, attendance is still 

extremely important, so 

please do all you can to ensure 

your child continues to 

engage with the remote 

learning that all staff are 

working hard to provide. 

 

If you require extra support 

from school, please contact 

either the class teacher of 

the school office.  The school 

office is still staffed full 

time (Monday - Friday, 

8.30am – 4.00pm). 

 
 

Three weeks down… Three to go! 

 
We‘re half-way through this first half-term and hopefully half-way 

through the lockdown! 
 

The last three weeks have been quite incredible – I feel really PROUD: 

P raise and positive feedback from parents has been wonderful, and it is 

truly appreciated by all staff at school. 

R eadiness to learn, including excellent attendance by our children who 

have been punctual and prepared for each lesson. 

O pen, honest and positive communication between ‘school and home’, 

ensuring that wellbeing and high quality learning remain the priorities. 

U ploading and posting some amazing learning, including excellent writing, 

speeches and performances.  

D rive and determination from pupils, parents and staff. When things 

get tough, we remember the importance of being resilient and know that 

learning isn’t supposed to be easy (and remote learning is definitely 

adding to the challenge of this)! 
 

We’re making our school motto, ‘Achieving Excellence Together’, a 

reality.  
 

Please keep doing what you’re doing – it is making a significant difference, 

ensuring that: gaps don’t appear, that there is no regression and that 

previous learning is remembered. 

Each week, we focus on work undertaken by a different class.  This 

week, it was the turn of 5L who say… This week, in our geography 

lessons, we have been learning all about the deforestation of 

rainforests.  We have even been writing letters to our Prime 

Minister, Boris Johnson, asking for his help with this urgent 

matter.  Here are two examples of the work, which our children 

at home have completed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


